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To: Christina School District Families 
 
From: The Office of Teaching and Learning    
 
RE: Revised Elementary Grading Policy  
 
Date: May 18, 2020 
 
Dear Christina Families,  
 
Sending best wishes to you and your loved ones during these challenging times.   We look 
forward to the day when we all can reunite on behalf of teaching and learning for all of our 
students.    We wanted to take this time to provide guidance around how our elementary 
schools will handle grading at the end of this school year.  
 
Here are some important dates for the 4th marking period: 
 

Important Dates  Schools Following Traditional 
Calendar 

Schools Following Extended 
Year Calendar 

(Bancroft, Bayard & Stubbs 
ONLY) 

End of 4th Marking Period June 10th June 23rd 

Progress Reports Available 
for Families via Home 

Access Center 

June 23rd June 29th 

 
For our 4th Marking period, students will receive a Progress Report, instead of a traditional 
report card.   This progress report indicate your child’s end of year status for the next grade 
level using data and information collected up until March 13, 2020.   This data and information 
includes academic work and attendance.   
 
Participation in remote learning is still encouraged and recommended to keep students 
engaged, learning and working during these times.    In addition, new work packets are 
available every Wednesday from our meal distribution sites between the hours of 11:00 am – 
1:00 pm.     
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If you have been unable to access remote learning or our weekly packets, your child’s progress 
will still be reported as of March 13, 2020.   There will be no academic consequences for any 
student who does not participate in remote learning.    
 
We appreciate all you do to partner with us to keep our students learning.   These critical times 
have given us the opportunity to deepen the relationship and bond between home and school.   
For that, we say THANK YOU.     
 
If you have any questions about grading or our 4th marking period progress report, please 
contact our office or your building principal.   
 
We look forward to seeing you again, soon.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Dr. Deirdra Aikens 
Senior Director, Teaching and Learning  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


